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Thank you!!!

 

 

for helping to make 2009 a wonderful year for Terrawatu.  With your support 

we have launched two new computer centers in Arusha; sponsored the 

education of ten children; and deployed a culturally-sensitive team of medical 

professionals to treat a remote Maasai community and educate them on 

preventing malaria now and into the future.  

Our accomplishments are made possible through the support of friends like 

you.  You help us touch lives in such positive ways that never would be 

possible without your generosity.

For those of you in the United States, we invite you to make a tax deductible 

donation through our Website before midnight on December 31st to continue 

to support Terrawatu's projects into the New Year!

             Wishing you peace, joy and many blessings in 2010!  
    Tanya and the Terrawatu Team in Tanzania

                                           www.terrawatu.org
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